
November 19, 2018   

THANK YOU! 
 

Professional Educators of Iowa Foundation (PEIF) makes available over $8000 annually in scholarship awards.  PEIF  is run solely on your 
gifts and contributions!  Our scholarship offerings, classroom supply awards, annual conference and the license renewal classes are 
made possible through the foundation.  Thank you so much to all who have made the PEI Foundation a priority for your giving!       
 
As you consider your 2018 gift, keep in mind that PEIF is a 501(c)3 which enables you to deduct your contributions on your taxes.     
  
  

Will you consider a gift to the PEI Foundation for 2018?  

 

Donate online at www.peiowa.org/about/foundation/  

Child of PEI Member   

Emily Thomas  
Indianola   

Child of PEI Member   

Isaiah Martin  
Pella   

Child of PEI Member   

Levi Tuecke  
Central -Elkader   

Child of PEI Member   

Marissa Reichard  
MFL MarMac   

Child of PEI Member   

Nathan Stupka  
Grandview Christian   

Teacher of Tomorrow  

Katie Palmer   
Mid-Prairie   

Educational Persistence  

Natalie Murray  
Ankeny Centennial   

Ed Christian  Memorial   

Savanna Lopez  
South Tama County   



Professional Development  

Michelle Stolz 

Indianola  

Professional Development   

Melisa Wenger 

Albia   

Professional Development  

Taaf Vermeulen 

Oskaloosa  

Professional Development  

Wayne Fritch 

Cedar Rapids  

Professional Development  

David Greenfield 
Colo-Nesco  

Local Match Scholarship Recipients   

Hannah Schmitt  
East Sac   

Brant Wilkins  
Pleasantville   

Ashley Fencl  
Howard Winneshiek   

Rachel Riebhoff  
Indianola   

Fiona Sparrow  
Winfield -Mt. Union   

Sydney Hildebrand  
Winterset   

Grace McDonald  
Winterset   



Gabe Pottebaum  
Indianola   

Morgan Robinson  
Indianola   

Cassidy Nerland  
Webster City   

Kaitlyn Wagner  
Webster City   

Hannah Mulholland  
Webster City   

Erin Miller  
Osage   

2018 PEI Educator of the Year 
 
   

Dan Lopez, Counselor at South Tama County Community School District, was honored with the PEI Educator of 
the Year Award on May 9. Mr. Lopez was nominated by several community members, peers and an                 
administrator.   Mr. Lopez was described as a fearless advocate for the students at South Tama who always put 
students first.  A parent noted that he notices when a student is struggling and stops what he is doing to listen to 
them.  One of his co-workers wrote, "Dan likes nothing more than a challenge and he is constantly evolving and 
changing to meet the needs of the students."  One of Dan's administrators wrote stating, "Dan has gone above 
and beyond by helping hundreds of students.  We all want to make a difference in young people's lives.  It takes a    
special individual to stand out in this profession, but Dan does." 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Congratulations Dan Lopez!   

 

 Dan Lopez, center, pictured with Marlys Upah and Brett Karkosh    




